
CHERRY VALLEY AND ROCHDALE WATER DISTRICT 
 

In accordance with the Drought Warning and Use Restrictions issued by the Massachusetts 
Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs and the Massachusetts Department of 

Environmental Engineering  

Effective August 22, 2016 

Mandatory Water Ban 

NO OUTDOOR WATER USE 
 

The mandatory water ban will remain inforce until the groundwater, stream flows and reservoir 
levels return to normal. 
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